







The end of the school year is fast approaching. We would like to genuinely thank all of you parents who helped this school year very successful. Also, thank you to everyone that was able to make it to our end of the year parent meeting. If you couldn't make it, please feel free to stop by with any questions or concerns that you may have. We are all excited about the arrival of warm weather. Hopefully it'll be here soon With the school year rapidly coming to an end, don't forget to come in and pick-up your summer camp packet to secure your spot for summer. Also, we're looking forward to our end of the year dinner on the grill on the 25<sup>th</sup> with everyone and they're families, hope you are too! Please don't forget that we're asking for \$10 to help with the contribution of food. We thank you for your continued support of our efforts as we work together to provide the best school

## experience for your child.



## **MARK YOUR CALENDARS!**

May 25<sup>th</sup>- Dinner on the grill

May 28<sup>th</sup>-Memorial Day (MCPS & KA

Closed)

Happy Birthday **b** Mr. Sean-May 9<sup>th</sup>



